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Hello CLR+ Members!
We trust your summer is off to a relaxing start, and that
you are finding ways to rest, recharge and refresh. While
you are taking a well deserved breath, we are working
hard to reflect and refresh as well. One of our summer
projects has been a website revamp, including CLR+.
There are big changes in the works, which you will see
when you visit our new landing page. Stop by to check it
out!

The focus of CLR+ has shifted to prioritize access to
the most sought after resources that our members
need to implement CLR with fidelity, and to continue
to grow both their mindset and skillset. That said, we
have removed the forums, the chat and the
challenges to keep our site moving smoothly and
ensure access to the resources you need.

CLR+ is still RAS’N the VA/BB! CLR+ members still
have exclusive access to core CLR Resources that are
integral to your CLR journey, Access to highlights from
Dr. Hollie,  Spotlights on CLR educators and events
and this Newsletter. You also get first-look access to
our new BEYOU one-pagers for students focused on
the top 16 cultural behaviors. 

CLR Reflection Journal

BEYOU Student Facing One-Pagers

Cultural Behavior Survey

Check out the new CLR+ Layout,
and come back every quarter for

new content! 
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